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Dear Children, Parents, Carers and Governors, 

One more week to go until we are all back in school. We can not wait to have everyone back and 
are all looking forward to Monday 8th March.  Thank you everyone for your continued effort and 
support. We have been so impressed with your engagement in home learning, just one week left 
to go.  I have sent the return to school information but if you have any further questions          
regarding this, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Next week we would have celebrated World Book Day. We have decided to postpone this until 
Week Beginning Monday 24th May so we can celebrate as a whole school.  

We are here to help and support in any way we can. You can contact your child’s teacher, myself, 
Mr McMullen or Helen our Family Support Worker through class dojo, or you can phone the 
school office on 0191 489 4801 or email school at info@fellgate.s-tyneside.sch.uk 

Our Fellgate Stars of the Week are … 

 
Lemons:  Mylo W for developing his independence skills in school and making his needs known. Well 

done Mylo! What a superstar!  

Oranges:  Rebecca H-N for adapting fantastically well to changes in routine 

Cherries: Imran K for a great week back in school with excellent positive interactions with staff  

Apples:   Rhys S for painting an amazing Shark and Whale to put up in our calm room 

Blueberries:  Myles G for his great videos telling me what he's been doing at home. I look forward to 

them every week!    

Plums:   Oliver R for continuing to work super hard this week and having a positive visit back to school 

Acorns:  Junior J for his great effort in phonics and writing 

Maples:  Gracie for having a fantastic attitude to learning  

Hawthorns:  Jack D - For persevering with his home learning and working hard to complete his work 

Chestnuts:  Denny F for trying hard to work independently and for having a super attitude         

Willows: Joseph S for having a fantastic work ethic this week and trying his best in all his lessons   

Sycamores:  Grace G because her home learning work is excellent. She is putting great effort into her 
writing, including lots of detail and description  

Oaks:  Sophie S for working incredibly hard throughout lockdown and for supporting other children by 
helping whenever possible  

 

Have a lovely weekend, stay safe Mrs Tones 

 

 

                                                                              Our Vision 

At Fellgate Primary School, through an ethos of respect,  challenge and resilience, we aspire to create an      
inclusive, safe, vibrant, happy school where each member of the school    community - children,    parents,     

carers, staff and governors -  feels valued and are encouraged to be the best they can be.  

We celebrate individuality, striving for everyone to reach their full potential and “shine” in everything they do.  


